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Please oppose HB 3932.  The scientific evidence does not support this ban of beaver 

trapping and this is why the ODFW commission has voted no on this ban multiple 

times in the past.  Beaver populations are doing great.  Let’s continue letting ODFW 

make decisions on beaver management and other wildlife management, because 

they are the experts. 


